
 
 

Jumping Committee Summary of Business 

September 12th ,2023 

 

The EV Jumping committee met on September 12th, 2023, and is pleased to submit the following 

summary of business. 

Showjumpers Ball 
 

The Jumping Victoria Committee has been apprised of a significant 
update regarding the Showjumpers Ball. We are now in the advanced 
stages of planning and are drawing closer to announcing an official 
date for this highly anticipated event. Stay tuned for further details as 
we prepare to reveal the date for what promises to be a spectacular 
evening. 
 

 

 


